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Contact Colleague: Steve Dickens, Programme Manager - Major Projects 
 

 Items to be considered Date of decision Date Chair of the 
Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee 
informed 
 

Who can provide further 
information? 

Reasons why the decision 
could not be included on 
the 28-Day Notice 

1.   Key Decision: Broadmarsh 
Car Park Development 
Contract Extension 

Not before 20 
November 2020 

12 November 2020 Steve Dickens, 
Programme Manager - 
Major Projects 
 
0115 8764202 
steve.dickens@nottingha
mcity.gov.uk 

The decision could not be 
included on a 28-Day 
Notice because the 
development requires items 
that have a long lead time 
for supply, but these items 
cannot be ordered until an 
appropriate contract 
extension is in place. Each 
week taken to agree the 
contract extension delays 
the completion date for the 
development and increases 
the costs, so it is important 
to implement the decision 
as quickly as possible. 
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